
The Campaign to End Loneliness Learning Programme
Free loneliness training for grassroots organisations working in Rochdale, Tameside and

King’s Lynn & West Norfolk

In partnership with the Campaign to End Loneliness, values-driven non-profit Civil Society Consulting
CIC (CSC) is delivering the Loneliness Learning Programme (LLP) to over 40 grassroots organisations
working in Rochdale, Tameside andWest Norfolk. The LLP is an interactive course on the theory of
loneliness and ‘Promising Approaches’ framework that takes place over two half-days.

The Campaign to End Loneliness Learning Programme (LLP) was co-developed by CSC and the Campaign
to End Loneliness in 2020. The course leverages the personal and professional experience of participants to
teach key theory and coaches participants to develop action plans for tackling loneliness in their
communities. Participants graduate with a thorough and memorable understanding of 1) the theory and
psychology of loneliness, 2) the Campaign’s ‘Promising Approaches’ framework, which provides a
framework to understand where an organisation fits in a community-wide system that can be used to
tackle loneliness and 3) examples of successful interventions used to tackle loneliness around the UK.

Participants will graduate from the Programme with an emerging action plan: either to develop a new
initiative or to expand existing work. Post-training, participants will be offered 0.5 days free consultancy
support from the course facilitators - Francesca and Natasha - to co-productively develop their action plan
or start setting it in motion. For example, the follow-up support could be spent co-developing a funding
application to fund the proposed work, or a monitoring and evaluation framework to measure it.

On the back of the LLP, CSC will be developing the Loneliness Reduction Network: three informal and
inclusive onlineworkshops —with special guest speakers — on particular issues around loneliness. These
events are open to all UK-based civil society organisations interested in tackling loneliness and are designed
to create 1) a sense of solidarity and momentum around place-based loneliness reduction, and 2)
opportunities for collaboration. Sharing learnings is key to the inaugural national roll-out of the LLP. At the
end of the Programme, we will be producing a final evaluation in collaboration with the Campaign, which
will include a bank of best practice on loneliness interventions.

Project plan:
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Loneliness Reduction Network meeting 1: The role of faith-led organisations in tackling loneliness

Loneliness Reduction Network meeting 2:What works in tackling youth loneliness at grassroots level

Loneliness Reduction Network meeting 3: Loneliness in men

Co-production of evaluation/white paper with the Campaign to End Loneliness

The LLP is being rolled-out thanks to funding from The National Lottery Community Fund, as part of the
Digital Culture Media and Sport (DCMS) ‘Know Your Neighbourhood Fund.’

https://www.civilsocietyconsulting.co.uk/
https://www.civilsocietyconsulting.co.uk/
https://www.campaigntoendloneliness.org/promising-approaches-revisited/#:~:text=Promising%20Approaches%20Framework&text=Services%20which%20can%20make%20a,communities%20and%20holistic%20neighbourhood%20approaches.





